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February 6, 2020 
 

GENERAL MEETING 
Our February 6, 2020 meeting will be on Getting Ready for Spring- by Flora Tiedt, Cheryl Fawvor, Jean Bays, and 
Bea Long.  It will be held at the MUD #81 building (805 Hidden Canyon Rd, Katy 77450). The building is located at 
the corner of Cimarron Pkwy and Hidden Canyon Rd.  
 
The remaining 2020 Meeting dates through May are March 5, April 2, and May 7. 
 
LUNCH LOCATIONS 
Let’s meet at Babin’s Cajun and Creole Seafood House for lunch and conversation! The address is 21851 Katy 
Freeway East.  It’s off Mason Road on the south side of the freeway.  Get with other members if you prefer to carpool 
from the meeting.  
 
The end of year Nottingham Country Garden Club Luncheon will be at Grazia’s Restaurant. Choice of Appetizer 

Entree and Dessert will be $30.00. May 7 Thursday is the date. Sign up begins at our Feb Meeting.  

 
FUNDRAISING 
Selling Palm Flex Garden Gloves—$4.00 per pair; various colors and multiple sizes; recommended for gardening 
tasks, general purpose applications, mechanical applications and assembly applications.  
 
HOSPITALITY 
Our hostesses for the February meeting will be Lisa Holden, Jewel Cullins, Doris Netto, and Lisa Spivey.   

Thank you to last month’s hostesses too for all the food they brought and all the additional work they did for us. 
They were Helen Poole, Susie Griffin, Frankie Green, Sigie Compton, and Mary Kyser.  

 
PLANT SHOP 
The plant shop will be open for business this month. Please make sure any plants you bring are in a container and 
marked with the plants name and planting instructions. There will be a table where you can drop off your plants. 
 
There will be no plant shop next month because of the Club’s yearly plant sale is April 2nd. For questions on the 
plant shop or sales can be directed to Nan Righter. Our Annual Fund Raiser/Plant Sale will be at the MUD 
Building where are meetings are.  Come find that unusual plant that your fellow Gardener has grown and 
nurtured just for you! 
 

FEDERATION 
Federation’s meeting will be held February 14, and the speaker will be Regena Williamson. She is an NGC Flower 
Show Judge. Her topic will be The Importance of Grooming, how to manipulate material to use in floral designs 
and preparing horticulture for a flower show. 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS 

02/10 Juergens, Sandy 02/21 Spencer, Esther 

02/12 Hamm, Deborah 02/22 Beustring, Norma 

02/15 Avery, Karen 02/25 Parrott, Anita 

02/21 Proctor, Mary Lou 
   

SPECIAL NOTES 
Please bring any old gardening tools, books, magazines, pots, etc. you no longer need or want to our General 
Meetings for other members who might be able to use them.  
 
If anyone has information they would like to put in the newsletters please contact me at 
kay.champagne@yahoo.com.  Thanks!! 
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